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End of Year Reflection 

 

As we reflect on the year at Llanrhidian Primary School, it fills us with joy to see the remarkable progress and 
moments of growth that have defined our journey. With the challenges of the pandemic now behind us, our 
community links have flourished, binding us closer together than ever before. 

Throughout the year, a diverse range of visitors enriched our curriculum, providing our pupils with authentic 
and relevant learning experiences tailored to their needs and interests. Notably, "The Size of Wales" initiative 
captivated our children, educating them on rainforests and the critical consequences of de-forestation. 

Moreover, we maximised the resources of our local area to enhance our pupils' knowledge, skills, and 
experiences. From immersive farm visits to engaging theatre performances and inspiring trips to a local art 
gallery, our pupils benefited immensely from hands-on learning opportunities. 

Our traditional events were met with enthusiastic participation from our families and community members, 
creating cherished memories for all. From the bustling Marchnad Harvest to the spook-tacular Monster Ball, 
and the heartwarming Christmas shows showcasing our pupils' artistic talents, each event added vibrancy 
to our school year. The Easter Eggstravaganza with its delightful Easter Bonnet Parade and the sun-soaked, 
action-packed sports day further exemplified the spirit of unity and joy at Llanrhidian. 

While bidding farewell to our Year 6 students stirs mixed emotions, we take pride in their accomplishments 
and remain confident in their preparedness for the journey ahead. We extend our warmest wishes to them 
as they embark on new learning adventures, carrying with them the values and skills nurtured at Llanrhidian. 

A standout success this year has been 
our Caffi Cynefin, a beloved weekly 
fixture for two years now. Providing 
invaluable opportunities for our 
pupils to develop essential work 
skills, the caffi's growth and 
popularity have been a testament to 
our school community's support. 
Thanks to the efforts of all involved, 
including the resounding success of 
our fundraising events like the "North 
Gower Knees Up," which raised an 
impressive £6000, and the generous 
contribution of the Oldwalls venue, 
we are set to elevate our food 
technology offerings with the upcoming "Cegin Cynefin." 

As we close this eventful year and turn our gaze towards the future, we express our deepest gratitude to our 
families, community members, local businesses, and volunteers for their unwavering support. With a 
strengthened partnership to build upon, we are eager and enthusiastic about the promising adventures that 
await us in the upcoming academic year of 2024-2025. Wishing everyone a rejuvenating summer break filled 
with joy and laughter. 

Warm regards, 

Mrs Caswell 

Head Teache 


